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GENERAL@ELECTR”: NUCLEAR ENERGY

ENGINEERING

ELECTRIC COMPANY, PO BOX 460, PLEASANTON, CALIFORNIA 94566 DIVISION

February 24, 1982

Mr. H. R. Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Ref: License R-33
Docket 50-73

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed are three signed and forty conformed copies of Annual Report
No. 22 for the General Electric Nuclear Test Reactor.

Sincerely,
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Sr. Licensing Engineer
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